We have been asked by WHHT to circulate a copy of the operational policy for the Acute Admissions Unit (AAU) due to open later this year.  This has been circulated to the PBC Urgent Care Leads for detailed comments.  PBC groups have also been invited by the trust to attend a simulation exercise/workshop on the morning of 29 Feb at Watford Football Club.  If you send nmoniations to me, I can liaise with trust and ensure joining details are sent.

Alison Davies from St Albans has already sent the trust the following comments:

'Thank you for this

I have one query about the GP phone access. The document says this will be to a senior nurse. At the Clinicians Conclave in October I presented some work done elsewhere on a Single Telephone Access Number (STAN) for all GP queries, including possible admissions. The idea is that the caller is able to discuss possible options and the office would keep abreast of all the current patient pathways to try & guide the patient to the most appropriate place. I wonder whether we should consider placing this at this point. The presentation I attended was at the NHS Alliance OOHs conference in September.'

